
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Preston Kruty is a senior at Nordonia High School and is enrolled in 
CVCC’s Programming & Software Development (PSD) program 
instructed by Ms. Little. Preston chose this program because he 
really enjoys programming and activities that have to do with 
computers and technology. Preston expressed, “I thought it’d be a 
great fit because I believed I had an itch that needed to be 
scratched and that itch being the need to learn more about 
technology.” His favorite part of Programming & Software 
Development program is collaborating with other students. The 
most challenging part of the program was taking learning into his 
own hands, however once he got the hang of it, it came more 
natural for him. Preston recently competed in the Business 
Professionals of America State Competition last month. He greatly 
appreciates the community and teamwork aspect at CVCC; not 
only was the PSD program good in the areas of learning and 
getting a job, but also by teaching Preston how to work with 
others more constructively.  

 
Outside of academics, Preston works at Sohar’s All Season Mower Service, Inc. as an IT Specialist 
where he regularly utlizies the skills learned at CVCC. In his free time, Preston enjoys making music, 
hanging out with friends, and playing video games. In terms of future endeavors, Preston plans on 
eventually seeking higher education; however, as for right now, he plans on continuing to work at his 
current job, save some money and take online classes. Preston hopes to become a software 
engineer one day. Keep up the great work! 
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